
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear High Ash families, 
 
I can’t believe that we are already at half-term! A school holiday is always a good time to stop and reflect on 
everything that we have achieved. Every time I visit the classrooms, I am impressed with how the children are 
settling down to work and able to tell me about what they have been learning about and linking it back to prior 
lessons. Their Innovates have been amazing. Please look at our Facebook page to see some examples of 
persuasive leaflets about Mexico, habitats for different creatures and brilliant information sheets about 
different biomes. This week we have said a sad goodbye to Mrs Wadeson and we wish her well on her next 
adventure. We have also had very successful HASA discos which raised an enormous £630 for the school. Thank 
you to all the staff and volunteers who supported the discos. I hope you have a restful break. Please note the 
changes to pick up arrangements outlined in the accompanying email and that school will reopen for the 
next half-term on Tuesday 6th June. 
 
Ruth Lewin, Headteacher 

                                                                             
@highashce 

 
                                                                                                 
             High Ash CE Primary School 

High Ash CE School 

Thursday 25th May 2023 

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

This week’s report from our Roving Reporters Lottie and Eliza! 

The good weather is letting us spend lots of time outside.  For Roving Reporter this week, we asked Years 
3/4 about their favourite sports for PE.  Pixie loves badminton because it is not too fast paced and 
everyone can play together but Alicia loves tennis because it is fast paced and high intensity.  Leo 
has chosen football as he loves matches with his friends.  Year 6 spent lots of time outdoors last week 
during their residential at Culmington Manor.  The most popular activities were aero ball, high ropes and 
zip wire. 
 
We can't forget all the work going on inside.  Years 1/2 are reaching the end of their topic.  Rupert 
loved reading the book Turtle during English lessons and Dimi enjoyed learning about the oceans and sea 
creatures.  Ronnie is very excited about Acorns class coming to their classrooms to see their work on 
habitats - what a lovely way to end this half-term! 
 

Dates for Your Diary: 
Friday 26th May – INSET – school closed for 
pupils 
Monday 5th June- INSET – school closed for 
pupils 
Tuesday 6th June – Y5/6 trip to Tring 
Museum 
Thursday 8th June – Y3/4 Hook Day 
(American Theme) 
Thursday 8th June – Y5/6 Cricket 
Tournament 
Thursday 8th June – HASA Bags2School 
Collection 
Friday 9th June – KS2 STAR assembly (invite 
only) 
Thursday 29th June – HASA AGM, 7pm in 
the hall 

 
 

 

Sunday 11th June – High Ash CE Primary School                                                   

10.30am-1pm 

Bring your gardening tools, wheelbarrows and 

paintbrushes to help transform our outside  

spaces at school! 

 

We will be creating an area for our younger children to 

be able to access Forest School; clearing space to create 

areas to grow more vegetables and fruit (part of our eco-

committee’s drive to be a Green Flag Eco School); and 

painting some fences to make them more colourful! 

 

All families are welcome (including grandparents, aunts 

and uncles etc) but you will need to supervise and be 

responsible for your own children. Tea, coffee and 

squash will be provided. Come for as much or as little 

time as you wish. 



   
 

                   Community Pages 

 

Pizza Night – Fri 23rd June 

HASA are teaming up with Doughies for a fun family night in.  Order your Pizza and cookie kits and 

receive everything you need to make Artisan mozzarella pizzas (regular or vegan), and warm gooey 

cookies at home!  Take some fabulous pics of your budding chefs making and enjoying their creations 

and send them to office@highash.co.uk so they can be uploaded onto our Instagram page, providing 

consent has been given to school to do so.  

Orders must be placed by SAT 17th JUNE at https://doughies.co.uk/products/high-ash-mk17 

HASA will receive £2 from every pizza kit and £1 from every cookie kit sold!! 

Kits will come home with your child on Friday 23rd June 

 

mailto:office@highash.co.uk
https://doughies.co.uk/products/high-ash-mk17


 

Brickstock has long been held in high regard as a hugely fun local festival with music, food, stalls and 
fun activities a plenty. This year HASA is in the very privileged position of being chosen as Brickstock’s 
charity of choice, meaning that we will receive a very generous donation from the events takings.  This 
is a huge honour for us and means that these funds will go directly to school to support them to provide 
our children with access to opportunities and activities that they could otherwise not.  You can help 
directly in this by purchasing tickets for the event which is being held on Sunday 28th May at Great 
Brickhill Cricket Club.  Why not grab some tickets by either scanning the QR code on the flyer below or 
on the gate!  A great day will be had by all whilst helping to raise much appreciated funds for our 
school. 
  
Thank you as always for your continued support! 
HASA 

 

Buckinghamshire Family Support Service are holding a free craft workshop in half-term at Southcourt Family Centre 

Plus on Tuesday 30 May 10am to 12 midday. Artist Olivia Davies will help you create Friendship Bunting and Quilt 

Patches to be displayed at the WhizzFizzFest at Aylesbury on Sea on Sunday 2 July. 

Suitable for Children 5 plus years. All Children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Please visit https://directory.familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/service/10293?keywords=whizzfizzfest&page=1 
for more details. 
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